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New Statewide Mandatory Organic Waste Collection: SB 1383 
Beginning next year on January 1, 2022, California’s Short-Lived Climate Pollutants Law (SB 1383) will go into effect 
and will require organics waste recycling in nearly every jurisdiction, including residential. The measure requires a 
75 percent reduction in statewide disposal of organic waste by 2025. 

What is organic waste? 
Organic waste includes food waste, green waste, landscaping and pruning waste, nonhazardous wood waste, and 
food-soiled paper. Please note, however, that multifamily dwellings with five or more units organics recycling is specific 

to landscape waste only (not food waste). 

All single-family home residents and multifamily complexes will be required 
to participate in curbside collection service of organics and properly sort 
their organic waste into the correct containers. 

VVSOC will provide education to all residents about the new collection 
requirements, including what materials to put in curbside bins. Stay tuned 
for updates regarding how SB 1383 will affect your collection service 
via upcoming newsletters, direct outreach, and social media. For more 
information, please visit CalRecycle.ca.gov/Organics/SLCP.  

Roll-Out Service 
Roll-out or “backyard service” is when VVSOC will bring containers to 
the curb to be serviced and then returned to the backyard for you. It is 
typically for difficult-to-service residential premises and for customers 
who are unable to bring out collection carts themselves. 

For those customers who can certify that they are disabled and have 
no able-bodied person residing in their household, this service can be 
requested at no additional charge. Proof of disability will be required. For all 
other roll-out service requests, there will be an additional fee. 

To sign up for VVSOC Roll-Out Service, please submit your request at 
ValleyVistaServices.com/Contact-Us.

Rainy Season Pickups 
Storms with heavy rainfall may cause debris to be washed onto the street or flow into waterways. Help prevent 

pollution caused by spillage from waste, recycling or green waste carts 
by taking the following steps:

	 P	 Be aware of potential stormwater runoff in and around your 
property. 

	 P	 Place bins at least two feet away from the curb so that they 
are not in the stormwater runoff area. 

	 P	 Place bins back on your property immediately after being 
serviced to prevent bins from getting washed away. 

If you are unable to locate your bin after heavy rains, please contact 
us at ValleyVistaServices.com/Contact-Us.




